
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

TRAFFIC DETOUR FOR BRIDGE INSTALLATION 
North Shore Pedestrian Bridge Improvements Project 
Pedestrian Bridge Along the West Side of North Shore Drive Over the 
Carver Canal in the City of West Palm Beach 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 440015-1-52-01 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient 

movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural        
resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
 

Project website: https://rb.gy/f9nu5v 

NORTH SHORE DRIVE OVER THE CARVER CANAL WILL BE CLOSED MAY 15-18  

Construction Cost: $2.7 million                   Construction Start: August 2024                Estimated Completion: Summer 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Michael Miller, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
michael.miller2@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 815-2151  
 

Hernando Garces, Project Administrator 
hernando@pioneercei.com or (954) 243-7731 
 

Silvana Ojeda, Community Outreach Specialist     
sojeda@corradino.com   (561) 905-0167 

Beginning 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, May 15, the North Shore Drive Bridge over the Carver Canal, from 39th Street to 43rd Street, will 
be closed in both directions to install the prefabricated pedestrian bridge on its foundations. The closure will be in effect around 
the clock through 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 18. If weather or unforeseen impacts delay operations, the closure may be           
extended through Monday, May 19.  
 

• Motorists traveling northbound on North Shore Drive will be detoured east to 39th Street, north on Australian Avenue, 
west to 43rd Street, and north to North Shore Drive. 

 

• Motorists traveling southbound on North Shore Drive will be detoured east to 43rd Street, south on Australian Avenue, 
west to 39th Street, and south to North Shore Drive. 

 

• Access for emergency and first responder vehicles will be maintained and coordinated throughout the closure. Access to 
residences and businesses will also be maintained. Signage will be posted to guide all roadway users accordingly.  
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